
Good Afternoon LNC Families,

We feel it is important to let you know that we are monitoring the COVID-19 (coronavirus) situation
closely. LNC has protocols in place to minimize the spread of any illness (flu, Strep, cold), including
increasing our cleaning schedule frequency and expanding the areas of disinfection at all three
schools. Given the concerns specific to this virus, we are developing plans in the event that
circumstances reach a point that the county, state or CDC recommends closing school temporarily.
These plans could include E-Learning or guided work that can be done at home. Please continue to
remind your students to practice good preventative habits such as washing hands, coughing into their
arm and staying home from school if they are not feeling well or have a fever.

We appreciate your assistance in supporting our efforts to keep everyone healthy and safe!
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